
From: Stan Austin

To: laura joss@nps.gov

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] 2019 Superintendent Compendium

Date: Sunday, September 29, 2019 8:27:04 PM

Hi Laura I am just curious didn’t you anticipate this kind of reaction?  Todd asked me that
question and I didn’t have a good answer. Also he asked was the change from 4 to 3 dogs that
significant to open this up at this time. I said you had data to support the change.  What is your
plan for this reaction? Can we chat later this week. Check with Angela to schedule a few mins
for us to chat on Thursday or Friday this week I am out of office till Wednesday.  Thanks

Stan Austin
Regional Director
National Park Service, Interior Regions 8, 9, 10, and 12

Please excuse typographical errors.

Sent from my iPhone.

Begin forwarded message:

From: nancy stafford < >
Date: September 29, 2019 at 9:36:21 PM CDT
To: "goga_public_affairs@nps.gov" <goga_public_affairs@nps.gov>
Cc: "Laura_Joss@nps.gov" <Laura_Joss@nps.gov>, "Stan_Austin@nps.gov"
<Stan_Austin@nps.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2019 Superintendent  Compendium

Because there are extensive and improper changes to the Compendium, it must

be withdrawn as it is an abuse of the compendium process. Dog walking should

be managed under the 1979 Pet Policy. The Dog Management Plan was

terminated and this is an illegal attempt to implement part of the DMP.

Commercial dog walking permits should be available in San Mateo County.

In addition, the three new definitions of "managed dog," "unmanaged dog," and

"voice control" should be eliminated and returned to the 2017 wording.

Sincerely,

Nancy Stafford

ex 6


